
Agenda item 9.e 

Maintenance check of automated external defibrillator located on the wall of the Football Pavilion – 

21st September 2020 – Clerk and Cllr Lynch 

 

The following tests were carried out: 

 

 Rescue Ready Indicator – Green, not action needed. The AED is ready to use (if the indicator, 

which can be viewed through the viewing window of the outer box, was red, refer to user 

guide). 

 Check the voice prompts work and the display is readable 

 Check that the defibrillation pads are ready for use and the service beep sounds 

 Check that the LEDs work 

 Check that the buttons work 

 Check the AED case for signs of stress 

A replacement battery was fitted to the alarm inside the external box and tested. 

A new battery will need to be purchased by April next year for the AED. The cost of this would be 

approximately £300 (currently) inclusive of vat. 

 

A monthly visual check could be carried out and recorded whilst the Play equipment inspection is 

carried out (to check the Rescue Ready Indicator is green not red. A six monthly check will be carried 

out by the Clerk and Cllr Lynch. 

 

 


